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Warren Consolidated Schools hosts ribbon cutting ceremonies for 
newly renovated athletic facilities 
  
Warren, MI – Warren Consolidated Schools will host three ribbon cutting ceremonies on 
Thursday, August 24, 2017, to celebrate the grand re-opening of the newly renovated athletic 
facilities at each district high school. 
 
Renovations were made possible through community support of the $134.5 million 2016 Bond 
proposal to preserve the district’s facilities and remain comparable and competitive as one of 
Macomb County’s leading school districts. 
 
Work at each athletic facility includes renovations to tennis courts, track, football field turf and 
upgraded stadium sound system. 
 
Ribbon cutting ceremonies are as follows: 
6 pm – Sterling Heights High School (12901 Fifteen Mile Road, Sterling Heights) 
6:30 pm – Cousino High School (30333 Hoover Road, Warren) 
7 pm – Warren Mott High School (3131 Twelve Mile Road, Warren) 
 
As a thank you to the community, Warren Consolidated Schools will offer free admission to all 
varsity football games on Thursday, August 24. Games begin at 7 pm. 
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